
 

 

                                      
 

Camden Special Services District 
200 Federal Street, Suite 146 
Camden, NJ 08103 
 
February 20th, 2024  
 
To Mayor and Council: 
 
Attached herein is the Camden Special Services District (CSSD)/Camden Business Improvement District 
(CBID) annual budget and report for FY 2024, as required by state and local ordinance. This consists of a 
Budget Report for 2024 (Exhibit A), the CSSD 2024 Budget (Exhibit B) and the CBID 2024 Budget (Exhibit 
C). 
 
This budget was approved by the CSSD at the February 7th, 2024 CSSD Board of Directors meeting and, 
along with the accompanying report, is submitted for your review. Thank you for the opportunity to 
continue serving the Camden community through the Business Improvement District. We look forward 
to another successful year providing important enhanced services, and economic and social benefits, to 
the District and beyond. If you have any questions or would like to discuss in more detail, please feel 
free to contact me at necheverria@camdenssd.com or 610-742-5506. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nathaniel Echeverria 
Executive Director 
Camden Special Services District 
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